
 Please pray for the ministry 
of the week: Camp                  
Sagitawa 

 

Note: If you have a prayer 

request/praise item you 

would like to include in the 

bulletin, please contact the 

church office with the details 

you would like to have 

shared.             

Jason & Juanita Wiebe are 
excited to announce the        
engagement of their daughter, 
Alyssa, to Trent Forseth. The 
wedding is planned for          
November.  
 

The Elders are                           
recommending Dave Braun 
for Elder. Please let the Elders 
Board, Pastor Andrew or the 
church office know if you 
have any questions or                  
concerns.  
 

We are excited to have a 
number of people interested 
in baptism and membership. 
Membership - Austin &        
Megan Hillis, Donetta Braun, 
Graham & Eva Goertzen, 

Amelia Adams, Cassie         
Jenkins 
Baptism & Membership - 
Kevin Jenkins, Mark                
Adams Baptism - Caralei 
Bueckert, Savannah Loewen 
Please take some time to 
welcome these folks to the 
church family!  
 

Looking for something to 
read? We have a library 
located downstairs with 
fiction & non-fiction books, 
adult - children, as well as a 
number of movies. Please 
come check out the library 
during office hours. 
 

The Elders Board would 
like to announce that              
Darryl Peters has now been 
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Today 
• 8:00am, 9:45am & 11:30am: 

Pastor Andrew 

• 9:45am - Livestream 

www.npmbchurch.com or go 

to North Peace MB Facebook 

page, YouTube or Vimeo 

• 6:00pm : Streamed Service - 

no registration required - 

first come basis 

 

This Week 

SUNDAY  

• 8:00am, 9:45am & 11:30am - 

Korlynd Fehr (Last Names 

A– J- must register online or 

call the church office)  

• 9:45am - Live Stream (for 

those at home) 

• 6:00pm - Streamed Service - 

no registration required 

 

WELCOME TO 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊ 

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC 
V1J 5V2 

Web Page: 
www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail Address:                                  
office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        
Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

 * Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

Missionary Corner - Simfukwe 
Prayer Needs:)  
Thank you for your love and 
prayers. We always                     
appreciate them! Things are 
starting to come back to a 
"new normal" though 
Covid19 cases are still rising 
in Zambia. On Sunday we 
met for the first time in our 
partially finished                       
Multipurpose centre/youth 
centre/church all combined. 
We are seeing so many             
ministry opportunities ahead 
and excited about having a 
big space for youth to come 
to. Please pray with us as we 
plan to have a small camp on 
the first weekend of July 
with the church and youth 
centre, hoping to have about 
50 youth come out. Praying 

that it will be a time to go 
deeper with the youth and 
encourage them on, in every 
aspect of their lives. Both of 
us, Lucky and Dorothy, have 
such neat opportunities to go 
deep in peoples lives daily. 
Pray with us that God will 
give us words to speak when 
sometimes situations seem 
impossible. May God continue 
to speak in and through us. 
Dorothy, Lucky & Niza 

accepted as an Elder.  Also, 
thank you to Carl Reimer for 
serving on the Elders Board 
for the last 6 years.  
 

We are looking for                        

volunteers to mow the church 
lawns between now and             
September. Contact the 
church office or sign up at the 
Welcome Centre. The church 
has a lawn mower but                 
unfortunately can not supply 
gas. 
 

The Rock of Ages Bible 
Camp will be running Day 
Camps this summer.             
Pamphlets with more              
information can be found on 
the Coming Events Bulletin 
board in the foyer.  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 



Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   
 

Director of Children’s Ministry:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  
 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  To sign-up go to:          

https://www.rightnowmedia.org

/Account/Invite/npmbchurch  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Counselor:       

Ernie Reimer   250-785-3869 or 250-785-5833  
 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop      gwen@npmbchurch.com 

       Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                     $9,877.85                       $94,299.94                 $127,074.56 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                                                         

Online Giving Option: e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to                                                   

e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can bring in cash or cheque during office hours, or 

you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church 10816 106 St. Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2. 

https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch
https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch

